

## **O-1 President's Report**

March 18, 2020 Respectfully submitted by Stephen Sweeney, term 2019-2021

- Attended NMLA/MPLA Conference 10/29-11/1/2019
- Served on the committee to recommend Colorado candidates for the 2020 MPLA Leadership Institute
- Submitted article for each newsletter so far
- Approved bills for payment as presented by Judy
- Reviewed check registers
- Reviewed proposed budget
- Reviewed membership statistics to date
- Welcomed new members
- Renewed membership
- Please submit a non-MPLA email address so that as Roy is working on the conversion he can attach a forward